President's Message: June 2021

## **Description**

Hello Neighbors,

I would like to introduce myself to all of you as the new President of NANA. First and foremost, I would like to give thanks to our outgoing President Ethan Perry and thank him for all of his time and many contributions that he has given to NANA throughout his term. Ethan masterfully managed all of the NANA President's duties and responsibilities while having to navigate through the pandemic challenges of COVID and pivot meetings and engagement to the virtual world. I am excited that Ethan was recently elected as NANA's Vice President and I look forward to continuing to work with him on the NANA Board for the next term.

I would also like to recognize and give thanks to all of the existing board members who faithfully contributed their time and energy to the board and the community throughout their recent term. Finally, I would like to congratulate and welcome all new Board members and say that I look forward to working side by side with each and every one of you to continue to elevate the sense of community in North Avondale.

As a proud resident of North Avondale for over 20 years, I could not imagine raising my family anywhere else other than this wonderful neighborhood. As board President, I am resolved to work tirelessly to preserve, protect, and enhance the value of community throughout my term. I am committed to collaborating with all neighborhood stakeholders to enhance the lifestyle of all North Avondale Residents and provide for a harmonious atmosphere within the community. I look forward to seeing you around the neighborhood soon!

## Heather Herr

Heather.herr@cbws.com

Date Created June 1, 2021 Author heather-herr